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I am writing to express my support for the Birch solar project’s application with the Ohio Power Siting Board.

My name is Carl Boswell and I really support these solar sites they bring lots of good paying jobs to our community
Lima Ohio, not to mention good clean energy. Ive worked solar for the last 3 years and would love nothing more
then to be involved in one local to my house. Please make this possible

Carl Boswell
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